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Dear Wonderful Children,

It has been so fabulous to see even more of you this week in school and also to hear how
many of you are still working hard at home with your learning.

I hope you all enjoyed the lovely Collective Worship videos earlier this week and | know it
even inspired some of you to do your own at home!! WOW - fantastic!!

We also thought it would be a great idea to send you a Collective Worship video to share at
all three of our schools. We did have a lot of fun making it and we hope you enjoy it. Mr
Bellamy has put it on the school websites and Facebook pages for you all today.

It has been lovely to hear from many of you who are at home and I'm still loving the
photographs of you and your ‘take care’ work which you send to me and your teachers. We
really enjoy sending you an email or phoning you to say how proud we are of you.

As we journey towards the summer holiday we will be making more videos to send to you
and we will keep sending your learning home each week too. Keep up your brilliant effort
and enthusiasm.

We are very proud of all of you, both in school and at home.

Take care and keep working together like the geese.

Love from

Mrs Moore



